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27th June 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

Parliament and Westminster Abbey – Wednesday 17th September 2025

We have successfully gained a place to visit Parliament and Westminster Abbey on Wednesday 
17th September and would like to take our Year 5 and 6 children.   We will be travelling with Grindle 
Coaches together with the children from Blakeney and Pillowell Primary Schools.

We will leave school at 8.30am to allow us plenty of time to arrive in London for 12pm.  After lunch 
the children will have a walk around Westminster Abbey before their tour at the Houses of 
Parliament.   We aim to leave by 5.30pm and dependent upon traffic, the children will be back at 
school by 9.00pm.  

The cost per child for the trip will be £20.00 as we have managed to subsidise some of the cost.  
Whilst this is a voluntary contribution that we ask for, if we don’t have enough paying contributions 
we may not be able to go ahead with the trip.  Your child will need to bring a packed lunch, and 
enough snack(s) and drink(s) for the day.   We will be stopping at a Service Station on the way home 
for some food.  Your child is welcome to purchase something to eat at the Services or bring their 
own.

Please could you let us know if you would like your child to take part in this trip, by completing the 
permission slip below and returning to the office no later than Wednesday 16 th July.

Kind regards

Mrs Tracey Bees & Mrs Gill Jusic
KS2 Class Teachers

……………………………………………………………………………………………………….…………………………………………….……
Please return by Wednesday 16th July

My child _________________________________ will / will not be attending the trip to Parliament 
and Westminster Abbey on Wednesday 17th September 2025.

I will be arranging payment of £20.00 via ParentPay:   Yes / No
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Signed _________________________________________      Dated ___________________________


